
To whom it may concern,

I would like to express my support of the proposed DA for Hugo’s Manly.

As a local living at 125 Campbell Parade Manly Vale I have had many chances to enjoy the 
experience that Hugo’s Manly offers. They excel at what they do which in turn helps bring 
tourism to the area and creates jobs for locals.

During this pandemic the increase of out door seating is incredibly beneficial as it is the 
preferred option for not only myself but I dare say the vast majority when considering dining 
out. The increased outdoor seating helps to get more people out and about and will also help 
add excitement and character to this major transport hub.

In conclusion I would like to reiterate my support of this DA as a Manly local. 

Regards - Kurt Stretton
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